
Dear Rev. Fathers, Sisters, Brothers and Friends 

 
 
Cordial greetings from Mar Walah Syriac Academy Mount St.Thomas Kakkanad!  
We are happy to announce that the next session of the East Syriac Language 
Basic Course  will be held at Mount St. Thomas, Kakkanad from 21-31 October 
2019. The Course provides the basic information about the grammar, hymns and 
prose texts of the Syriac literature. The classes begins at 9. 30 am and ends 4.00 pm 
every day. The registration fee for those who need food and accommodation would 
be Rs. 300/- per day and for the day scholars Rs. 150/-only with lunch. You are 
cordially invited to participate in the Syriac Language Course conducted by the  Mar 
Walah Syriac Academy of the Syro-Malabar Major Archiepiscopal Curia, Mount St. 
Thomas, Kakkanad. You can register you name in the following e-mail 
address. lrcmarvalah@gmail.com lrcsyromalabar@gmail.com 
 
You may please confirm your participation at least before 1st October 2019. Late 
registration may not be accepted. When you register your name, please give your full 
Bio-Data, i.e., Name, Postal address, Phone number and email id.  
Expecting your co-operation... 
 
Fr. Joji Kallingal 
Exe. Director 
Mar Walah Syriac Academy  
Mount St. Thomas, Kakkanad.  682030 
Phone: 9447992216 
 

mailto:lrcmarvalah@gmail.com
mailto:lrcsyromalabar@gmail.com

